PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE

KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES

To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors

Date: September 24, 2012

Subject: Series 30 and 46 Material Change

This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill is changing the plastic material on the plunger on
select Series 30 and 46 decorator line pushbutton. Please forward this notification to the appropriate
person(s) in your organization.

Description of Change

The purpose of this PAN is to correct the plastic materials that are listed as being used for plungers on
pushbutton switches. There have been no changes made to the plastic material used for the plungers on
the switch part numbers as listed below.

Reason for Change

The material is incorrectly called out as being Polyphenylene sulfide (PPS) when it is and always has
been Polycarbonate. This notice is simply to correct the materials as described in the Grayhill catalogs
and online data sheets to accurately reflect the materials used in the switches.

Effective Date
Immediately

Part Numbers Affected

30-01-01-500-01  |46-200 BLK 46-201 BLK
30-01-01-500-03  |46-200 BLK-E 46-201 BLK-E
30-01-01-500-04  [46-200 RED 46-201 RED
30-01-01-500-05 |46-200 RED-E  [46-201 RED-E
30-01-01-500-06  |46-200-A-01 46-201-A-01
30-01-01-500-07  |46-200-A-01-E  |46-201-A-01-E
46-01-05-500-01  [46-200-A-03 46-201-A-03
46-01-05-500-03  [46-200-A-03-E  |46-201-A-03-E
46-01-05-500-04  (46-200-A-04 46-201-A-04
46-01-05-500-05  [46-200-A-04-E  |46-201-A-04-E
46-01-05-500-06  [46-200-A-05 46-201-A-05
46-01-05-500-07  [46-200-A-05-E  |46-201-A-05-E
46-200-A-06 46-201-A-06
46-200-A-06-E  |46-201-A-06-E
46-200-A-07 46-201-A-07
46-200-A-07-E  |46-201-A-07-E

Action Required

No action required. Please contact your Grayhill, Inc. sales associate for further information.
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